
Rotary Club of Carleton Place and
 Mississippi Mills
Meeting of June 6, 2014

Nine members attended the Club Assembly meeting held at Slackoni's with President Bob in the chair. Brenda made a brief report for the Membership and Fellowship Committee and advised members that the invitations for the July 7 “change-over” meeting would soon be ready. She asked each member to send at least two tickets to individuals they considered as potential members.
Gordon mentioned that the grass along the trail would soon need cutting again and special attention would have to be given to the short stretch near the Mississippi golf course because of the healthy crop of scotch thistle. (The grass is currently about 18 inched high.) Teresa suggested that we might make this a quasi social event including a joint breakfast. She also undertook to investigate the possibility of volunteers to help with this task.
Mike reported that $300 cheques for bursaries had been sent to the three high schools even though we had not received any information concerning their graduation ceremonies. He then gave a very informative presentation about surfing the various Rotary websites; the RI site, the District 7040 site and our Club`s site. He has subsequently sent the essence of his talk to Club members so there is no need to repeat them here. With regard to the RI site he noted that our Club goals all showed a 0% completion rate so there ``was obviously work to be done``.  With regard to our own site he noted that members would need a g-mail account and user ID in order to log onto member information. Once that information is available it should be sent to Mike so that he can authorize access.




         

